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Registered charities in Canada perform valuable work in our communities, and Canadians support this work in many ways.  
The Edge’s Registered Charity #86745 45 RR0001. We welcome regular givers. 

The Edgewood Community Internet Society RR#1 Site 5, Comp 18 Edgewood B.C.  V0G 1J0 
Phone: 250-269-7590 Fax:  250-269-7591  E-mail:  edge@edgeconnection.ca 

 

 

 

New Hours @ The Edge  

 
The Edge is now open Tuesday to 

Saturday, 10:00am-5:00pm. 

 

 

The Edge Art Walk 
  

The Edge Art Show will be happening 

March 26th. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

Power Outages & Your Electronics 
 

 With winter still hanging around, and the 

inevitability of more snow, it’s quite possible 

that another power outage is just around the 

corner. Just a month into 2015, Edgewood has 

already seen half a dozen outages and even 

more brownouts, killing community member’s 

computers and other electronics. 

 

 Plugging your computers, televisions, 

game machines and other electronics into surge 

protectors can help save them from an outage, 

but they were never meant to withstand the 

effects of numerous brownouts. The only way 

to be sure that your electronics won’t get 

harmed from a brownout is to unplug them 

completely from the wall, or switch off the 

breaker box to your house. 

 

 Remember to call BC Hydro to report 

your power outage, because the more people 

that call, the higher the priority it will become 

for them. 

 

1 888 769-3766 

 

 

Need a computer fixed or 

built? Bring your problematic 

electronics for some technical 

help, or come down to chat 

with our local system builder.  


